Church in London Announcements
March 28, 2020

The meeting this evening is using Zoom. If you have not yet installed it, please
refer to these instructions.

The meetings this weekend are using the following Zoom meeting link or ID:
https://zoom.us/j/4901727340
Meeting ID: 490 172 7340

Joining by phone:
+1 647 558 0588 Canada

Topic: Fellowship by brother Minoru last weekend

Time: March 28 7:00 pm

We cannot share the video using Zoom. So after a time of prayer and singing

we will ask the saints to go to the following link to view message 1:
https://churchindunnloring.org/mabc/

If you prefer another language, you can start the video in one browser tab,

mute the sound for the video, and then start the audio of the other language in

a second browser tab. This will not work on a phone, only a PC.

Topic: Lord’s Table and Fellowship on HWMR Crystallization Study of
Deuteronomy - Week 6
Time: March 29 10:00 am

Lord’s Table Meeting: There will not be a meeting at the meeting hall.
Though we cannot be together physically, we can praise and worship together
using Zoom. Singing is a little different in that there is a little lag with Zoom.
If we can all hear each other we will be out of step. What we are going to try
this morning is to have one family lead the singing and have everyone else on
mute. In between the singing we will turn all the mikes back on.

Lord’s Table Symbols: Getting Matzo bread turns out not to be an option.
The local stores are out of it and the one kind listed on Amazon takes 1 to 3
months to arrive. It is acceptable in the current situation to celebrate the Lord’s
Table without the physical symbols.

Translation: Translation from English to other languages should be through
WhatsApp. Translation from other languages to English should be right in the
Zoom meeting.

Offering: We should not neglect our offerings. This is an important aspect of
our service to the Lord. For those who do online baking, the easiest way to
take care of offerings is to send eTransfers to donations@churchinlondon.org
or metcalfe@churchinlondon.org. Sending a cheque by mail is also fine, as is
dropping an envelope containing a cheque or cash into the mail slot at the right
side of the front door of the meeting hall. Actually, I prefer not to get cash
since it passes through many hands and can easily be contaminated with the
virus.
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HWMR Crystallization Study of Deuteronomy - Volume 2: This is
available at the meeting hall for a cost of $8.00. Please check with one of us
who live at the meeting hall before coming by to get it, then call us when you
arrive. We will bring your copies out to your car. Please pay by eTransfer to
donations@churchinlondon.org with the comment “book”. You can also get
an electronic copy directly from LSM.
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